
MONDAY 20 REPORT
PRESENTATIO

NS
TUESDAY 21

WEDNESDAY 22

THURSDAY 23

FRIDAY 24

1/29 6 pm PAC meeting

    2/14 Professional Day

2/17 Family Day

Tuesday January 21st

6:30 pm Virtual parent session
 on responsible Cell phone use

1/27 Professional Day
            

  Looking ahead:Looking ahead:  

Week of: January 20th 2025

 Stay in touch :

  Upcoming events:Upcoming events:  

diefenbaker@sd38.bc.ca
(604)-668-6639
Early warning line: 
604 718 4094

For information go to 
Diefenbaker School website at  www.diefenbaker.sd38.bc.ca

Friday
 January 24th

Hot Lunch pizza

Pizza Hot Lunch
Divisions 1 and 2 field trip

to Steveston

 1 pm Hugh Boyd counsellor
visit for Grade 7 students

 6 pm Hugh Boyd
Secondary Open House

for Grade 7 families 

6:30 pm Online parent session 
with Hannah Beach



Kindness Umbrella

Kindness to self
Kindness to others
Kindness to place



Parking reminder: Staff parking is for STAFF ONLY at all times.

Staff parking is for staff only. Please, do not park in the staff back parking lot.
Also, please do not park on the road leading to the staff parking lot. Parents and
caregivers are asked to park in the drop off area. If the area is full, then please park on the
neighbourhood streets. Thank you for keeping the parking lot area safe for our children.

Message from our School Liaison officers to everyone: 

Slow down at all times in the school zone and parking lots.

Make sure your children are buckled up with safety
 seat belts at all times.

Reminders

Cold and flu season has begun and we are noticing an increase in illness at school. In an
effort to keep our students and staff healthy, please continue to keep your student(s) at
home if they are experiencing symptoms of illness. If they have a fever or have been
vomiting, please keep them home at least 24 hours or more until they are symptom free.

We are grateful for those of you already making these efforts.

Thank you for helping us keep our community healthy.

Keeping our community healthy


